
 

In the year 2024, the City of Shelby will be disposing of personal property, including 
motor vehicles, road machinery, equipment, tools, and supplies, which are obsolete, 
unfit, or not needed for public use. This disposal will be conducted through online 
auctions following the passage of Resolution 47-2024. 

Details and information about the items to be sold via online auction will be posted on 
the City of Shelby’s official website: www.shelbycity.oh.gov. 

For further inquiries, please contact the City of Shelby at 419-347-5131. 

 
 


